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NORTH CENTRAL DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Wednesday, February 8, 2023 

Zoom Meeting 
6:00 PM  

 
 
Members Present: Diane Wheelock, Chair, Maria Whelden, Fred Journalist, Dianne Trueb, Dean Gousse, 
Jason Walsh, Brandon Jewell, Dawn Maselek, Victor Mathieu, James Hoyne, Ben Rodriguez, William Meier, 
and Trish Vayda. 
 
Members Absent: Michael DellaVolpe, Len Norton, and Catherine Cannon. 
 
Also Present:  Patrice Sulik, Director of Health and Tung Nguyen, Deputy Director of Health. 
 

 
After determining a quorum was present, Diane Wheelock, Chair opened the Public Hearing at 6:00 PM.  
 
There was no one from the public present to speak at the Hearing regarding the Proposed District Budget for FY 
2023-2024 of $1,644,870 which maintains the current Member-Town Per Capita Rate of $4.67. 
 
The Public Hearing was closed at 6:05 PM and the Regular Meeting of the Board was called to order. 

 
 

  Respectfully submitted, 
   
 
  Patrice A. Sulik 
  Director of Health 

 
 
 


